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VICTIM SHOT  

DURING  

ARMED ROBBERY 
 

 

*Surveillance footage: https://youtu.be/F15bsI_H-c8 *  

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating an armed robbery that 
occurred on Tuesday, September 5

th
, at approximately 11:18 A.M. The incident took 

place at the Citgo Gas Station located at 6063 Northwest 31
st
 Avenue in the City of Fort 

Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that two suspects, one being armed with a 
handgun, approached the victim at the gas pumps and demanded the necklace he was 
wearing. The victim refused the suspects demands. One of the suspects forcefully 
grabbed the victim’s neck attempting to pull the necklace off when the victim attempted 
to physically stop the suspect the second suspect produced a handgun from his 
possession and shot the victim in his leg.  
 

The suspects fled the scene in a newer model, bronze, 4-door, Toyota Camry.  
 

The first suspect is being described as a B/M, approximately 20 years old, 5’9” to 6’0” in 
height, thin build, wearing a red shirt, armed with a handgun.  
 

The second suspect is being described as a B/M, approximately 20 years old, 5’9” to 
6’0” in height, thin build, wearing a white tank top.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding this incident or the identity of 
the suspects to contact Detective Carlo Fargnoli at 954-828-5539 or Broward Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).  
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